


This letter can be printed on allied health letterhead to be carried by staff or clients when crossing the border for work or treatment etc, in advance of the NSW Government’s permit system being fully operational.

CLIENT LETTER

[bookmark: _GoBack]Date

This is to advise that CLIENT NAME of CLIENT ADDRESS receives essential allied health services delivered by PRACTIONER NAME, PRACTICE ADDRESS.
As NAME is required to cross between NSW and Victoria to continue to receive clinical treatment and support , we would appreciate your assistance in allowing them to access our service.
If you need any further information, please contact NAME, PRACTICE TITLE, on PHONE NUMBER.

Yours sincerely,
Name
Title
Stamp/authorisation or registration/provider number, as applicable


STAFF LETTER

Date

This is to advise that NAME of ADDRESS is an essential member of staff at NAME PRACTICE, PRACTICE ADDRESS.
As name is required to cross regularly between NSW and Victoria to enable the provision of essential health services, we would appreciate your assistance in allowing them to carry out their professional duties.
If you need any further information, please contact NAME, TITLE, on PHONE NUMBER.

Yours sincerely,
Name
Title
Stamp/authorisation or registration/provider number, as applicable
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